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NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), would like to refer to the decision made today by the CAJP concerning the topic under resolution AG/RES. 2401 (XXXVIII-O/08), “Seventh Inter-American Specialized Conference on Private International Law.”
In this connection, the Chair would like to remind delegations that a teleconference has been scheduled for April 14 at 12:00 noon EDT to continue consideration of the “Draft OAS Model Registry Regulations under the Model Inter-American Law on Secured Transactions” (Presented jointly by the delegations of Mexico, Canada, and the United States) (CP/CAJP-2652/08 add. 3).  In order to participate, member state representatives should dial 866-707-6355 (a free call from the United States) or 1-517-308-4300 (for international calls) and enter 3553774#.

The Chair also wishes to remind delegations that April 24 has been set as the deadline for the receipt of their comments on this draft, so as to make it possible to include this item on the CAJP’s agenda again during the first week of May.
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